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2023 LOBSTER FISHERY SEASON IN LOBSTER FISHING AREA 25 (LFA 25) 

 

Moncton, New Brunswick (NB) – August 11, 2023 –The Department of Fisheries and Oceans 

(DFO), Gulf Region, wishes to inform industry that the opening date for the lobster fishery in 

Lobster Fishing Area (LFA) 25 will be Sunday August 13, 2023 at 6:00 a.m. The last day of 

fishing will be October 14, 2023. 

 

DFO would also like to remind fish harvesters to be careful when navigating on the opening day 

of the lobster fishery as vessels are loaded with gear and traps.  Harvesters are encouraged to be 

diligent in setting their traps and to ensure that vessels are loaded safely by reducing the amount 

of gear if necessary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

 

Rachel Friolet 

Resource Management, Eastern NB 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Tracadie,  

(506) 395-7705 

 

Ben Moore 

Resource Management, PEI 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PEI 

(902) 315-0284 

Alan Dwyer 

Resource Management, Gulf NS 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Antigonish, NS 

(902) 318-1460 

Mathieu Vienenau 

Resource Management, Gulf Region 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Moncton, NB 

(506) 875-1192 
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